
Dear Comrades

League of Young Communist USA

It is with great honor to take this opportunity to congratulate you and wish you a successful
second Congress. Zimbabwe African People's Union Youth Front shares the same ethos of
standing for the working class. May you achieve the objectives you set out to do and grow into a
formidable force that will bring imperialism to its knees.

Have a successful congress comrades

Yours in the struggle

Nicole Ngwenya
National Youth Front Chairperson


